[image: image1.png]




CABINET FOR HEALTH AND FAMILY SERVICES


DEPARTMENT FOR COMMUNITY BASED SERVICES

Division of Protection and Permanency

COA Accredited Agency  

[image: image2.wmf]
Matthew G Bevin
                     Vickie Yates Brown Glisson

Governor                                                                                                                                                                 Secretary


PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM, 17-04
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Gretchen Marshall, Assistant Director


Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:  
April 21, 2017
SUBJECT:   Revisions to the APS ADT
CHFS is participating with the National Adult Maltreatment Reporting System (NAMRS) to begin capturing more detailed data regarding the nature and extent of maltreatment of vulnerable adults to provide to the NAMRS database.  As a result, revisions to the APS ADT will be made in order to capture additional values regarding risk factors and protective factors in the areas of skill development, cognitive capacity and activities of daily living.  Values under the following sections will also be revised to improve data collection: roles of individual interviews; types of evidence collected during investigations; and service provision.   

Updates have also been made to the APS Assessments and Document Tool Summary document due to the revisions to the APS ADT.
 

If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact:

Steve Fisher, Adult Protection Branch Manager

Steven.Fisher@ky.gov  

(502) 564-7043, ext. 3570.  
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